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Hello Senators: 

I strongly favor SB210. Oregon Must get back to clean elections. Voting in person is 

100% accurate and eliminates the fraud and possible tampering with ballots through 

the so called chains of custody. Please pass this bill on to the Senate and support it 

to House members. 

William Howell 

La Grande 


